June 2021

NORTH KINGSTOWN SCHOOL DISTRICT EMPLOYEES AND
PARENTS:

Educate, Inspire, Challenge

RE: Radon Testing Reports
NORTH KINGSTOWN

SCHOOL DEPARTMENT

‘ OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT
This is the annual updated letter which confirms that all schools and school

buildings have been tested for radon by a certified, licensed laboratory
service. The purpose of this regulation is to protect the public’s health and
public interest by establishing a comprehensive program to reduce exposure
to radon/radon progeny levels in public and high priority buildings and to
ensure that all radon/radon progeny mitigation activity in these buildings is
conducted only by appropriately trained and licensed/certified personnel.

Philip Auger, Ph.D.

The North Kingstown School Department has contracted with Ocean State
Analytical Services, and AccuStar Professional Radon Laboratory has
provided radon progeny measurements to the district.

The North Kingstown School Department is committed to maintaining a
safe and healthy school environment for all children, employees, and guest
in our schools.

Copies of our radon testing results are available for review upon request at
the North Kingstown Plants and Grounds Office located at 120 Fairway
Drive, North Kingstown.
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Superintendent of Schools

100 Romano Vineyard Way
North Kingstown, Rl 02852
(401) 268-6400

The North Kingstown School Department does not discriminate on the basis of age, sex, race, religion,
nationality, ethnic origin, color, disability, status as a veteran, or sexual orientation.



